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Environment Division 
Palais des Nations 
CH-1211 Geneva 10 
Switzerland 

  

  

9 February 2015 

Dear Ms Marshall 

 Re: Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee 

concerning compliance by the United Kingdom in connection with the proposed 

construction of the “High Speed 2” railway (ACCC/C/2014/100) 

1. Further to the Compliance Committee’s letter of 9 September 2015 please find 

attached the UK response at Annex A and a list of the documents referred to therein 

at Annex B.  

2. We would be happy to provide any further information which the Compliance 

Committee may require. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Ahmed Azam 
United Kingdom National Focal Point  
to the UNECE Aarhus Convention 
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